
Memo              
 

From: Sarah Lim and Linette Rhodes 

Date: 10/27/2017 

Re: Homeless Services RFP  

On September 5, 2017, the Common Council approved RES-17-00737 (Legistar Item #48265), which 
accepted the Community Development Division’s (CDD) Homeless Services Request for Proposals 
(RFP), and authorized the CDD to accept proposals from service organizations in response to that 
RFP and to formulate funding allocation recommendations, for use beginning in 2018, to the Mayor 
and Common Council. 
 
The RFP identified three primary homeless priorities and seven strategies with an emphasis to 
provide greater funding to projects in Priority Area 3 (ending homelessness).  CDD staff reviewed 
24 proposals from 12 non-profit agencies in response to the RFP.  
 
Attached are the funding allocations recommendations as well as staff reviews for each of the 
submitted proposals.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


